
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Newsletter  
 

Friday 8th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It has been a delight to welcome the students back to school and I can report that the vast majority 
seem very happy to be back! I have spoken to all students at Assemblies to urge them to aim high 
this year to fulfil their personal and academic targets. We want this school year to be the most 
successful yet in Cambridge School’s history as we strive to be an outstanding school for all our 
pupils. It is good to see the Year 7s already settling in and becoming more confident by the day. I 
am very happy to give a warm welcome to all Year 7 parents who are probably more anxious than 
their children regarding the transition to secondary school. There is a special Open Afternoon on 5th 
October for the parents of our Year 7s where you can meet your child’s teachers and discuss their 
progress to date. 
 
I am particularly impressed with how focused many of our Year 10 and Year 11 students have 
returned to school. They are already talking about what they want to achieve and what their next 
steps will be. We are creating a learning environment with high expectations. Conversations need to 
be about learning and progress, whilst always acknowledging the emotional wellbeing of the child. 
Happy children achieve and we need to create the conditions for happiness to flourish! 
 
This is going to be a very busy year as we are due a visit from Ofsted and we move forward with 
plans to extend the school further. Watch this space for all new developments and do not hesitate to 
contact me if you wish to discuss anything about your child or the school in general! 
 
Enjoy the weekend heatwave and please keep your child protected and hydrated!! 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Alan Campbell, 
Head Teacher 

 

 

Dates for your Diary: 
21st Sept: World Appreciation Day & World Fitness 
Day 
22nd Sept: Jeans For Genes Day 
29th Sept: Macmillian Coffee Morning 
 
October Is Black History Month 
W/C 3rd Oct: Yr 11 EHCPs & Dyslexia Awareness 
Week 
5th Oct: Yr 7 Open Afternoon, PTA Meeting & 
National Poetry Day 
6th Oct: World Smile Day 
10th Oct: World Mental Health Day 
 
23rd – 27th Oct: Half Term 
 
Students return to school: 30th Oct 
 

Contact us:  
Cambridge School, 61 Bryony Road, London W12 0SP, Tel – 0208 735 0980. Email admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk 
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